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From: Judy Buckingham
Sent: Tue, 5 Mar 2019 15:01:45
To: Dan Harris
Subject: Proposed plan for Insh village
Sensitivity: Normal

Dear Dan
 
We are writing in response to the Cairngorms National Park, Local Development proposed Plan for 2020.
 
As owners of  in the hamlet of Inveruglas, we are in support of the plan for the village of Insh which will enable further small scale
housing developments whilst not detracting from the character and scale of the village.
 
Best regards
Judy and Jules Buckingham
 
 
 


